Summary of Public Meeting held on 26th January 2017

1. Community Heartbeat Trust/Defibrillator:

- a. This is about to be installed on the outside of the Village Hall.
- b. A guide to its use will be inserted in the Village Newsletter each month and on the website.
- c. Provision of more such units to be discussed further e.g. school.

2. Reduce Speed Plan:

- a. An extract had been provided within the report which was circulated and the full version is now on the website.
- Councillors and Clerk continue to receive villager's comments on the proposals and a summary will be prepared and disseminated.

Note 1: Once a scheme has been agreed by the Village, this will a) need to be approved by Highways Authority and the Police and b) await the first traunch of funding from the S106 Agreement. (£165,000 of which 50% on commencement of works to the site)

Note 2: Majority of responses to date include comments about residents needing to adhere to the speed limits.

3. Public Open Space:

- a. Residents agreed that Parish Council should take over ownership provided that:-
- b. The village will not suffer problems due to the water management scheme.

Note: CEMEX has been asked to confirm that the Gault pit is not part of the water management scheme for the new housing development.